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MINUTES  
 

FIRE PROTECTION SPRINKLER SYSTEMS WORK  
EXAMINING BOARD 

 

March 7, 2013 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by David J. Waskowicz, Chairperson, at 9:05 a.m. in 
Room 117 of the State Office Building, 165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut. 
 
 
Members Present:   David J. Waskowicz - Unlimited Journeyperson, Chairperson 
     Thomas E. Booth –  Unlimited Journeyperson 
     Kevin Wypychoski – Unlimited Contractor 

    Anthony D. Moscato – Fire Marshal 
    Robert W. Hollis, III – Unlimited Contractor 
 

 
Members Absent:   John Michalewicz – Public Member 

                                 
 
                                                      
Board Vacancies:   Two Public Members  
     One Fire Marshal 
 
 
Board Counsel Present:    None 
 
Dept. of Consumer Protection Staff Present:  Richard M. Hurlburt, Director   
                                                                             Karen Layman, Board Secretary 
 
Dept. of Consumer Protection Legal Staff: Anthony Santoro, Esq. 
 
CT Dept. of Labor Apprenticeship Rep: Tammie Whiting 
        
Public Present:     Scott Winegar 
 
 
Note:  The administrative functions of the Boards, Commissions and Councils are carried out by the Department of 
Consumer Protection, Occupational and Professional Licensing Division. For information contact Richard M. Hurlburt, 
Director at (860) 713-6135 or Fax: (860) 706-1255. 

             
Agency Website:    www.ct.gov/dcp     Division E-Mail:  dcp.occupationalprofessional@ct.gov 
 

 

http://www.ct.gov/dcp
mailto:dcp.occupationalprofessional@ct.gov
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MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS: 
 
The Board voted to approve the minutes of the February 7, 2013 Fire Protection Sprinkler Systems 
Work Examining Board meeting as written.   
 
 
COMMENTS  OR CONCERNS OF ANY PERSON PRESENT TODAY: 
 
None 
 
 
PERSONS APPEARING BEFORE THE BOARD SEEKING GENERAL GUIDANCE: 
 
Scott Winegar 
Mr. Winegar has no application pending but would like to be approved to test. Mr. Winegar was 
advised to provide proof of additional related instruction and then reappear before the Board. 
  
 
NEW APPLICATIONS: 
 
Jerome Hill, Stratford, CT – (F-2) 
The Board voted to approve Mr. Hill’s F-2 application. 
 
 
APPLICANTS APPEARING TO APPEAL DENIALS: 
 
Paul A. Cacioppo, Kinnelon, NJ – (F1) Unlimited Contractor  
Mr. Cacioppo did not appear; no action taken. 
 
 
DCP COMPLAINT STATUS REPORT: 
 
The complaint status report was reviewed. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
 

 Board members were reminded to get their updated identification badges if they have not 
done so already. 
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NEW BUSINESS:   
 
 

 The Board discussed requirements for F-1 applicants to provide proof of insurance. 
 

 The Board would like to continue the search for the following vacancies:  One fire marshal and 
two public members.   

 
 

 
 
COMMENTS  OR CONCERNS OF ANY PERSON PRESENT TODAY: 
 
 
None 
 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:36 a.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Karen Layman, 
Board Secretary  
 
 
 

 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 4, 2013, at 9:00 a.m. in Room 117. 


